
Do NOT Drink Advisory 

Highly Chlorinated Water  

 

Readington Middle School Well #2 and distribution 
system will be exposed to highly chlorinated water 

for a minimum of (12 or 24 hours) 
 

Procedures to disinfect the supply wells and plumbing system are expected to commence on: 

Date: Saturday January 25, 2020   Time: 8:00 AM 
These disinfection procedures are necessary to address microbiological contamination of our 
water supply. Highly chlorinated water will be exposed to the well and plumbing system for a 
minimum of (12 or 24 hours). 

Any exposure to this chlorinated water can cause irritation to the eyes, nose and skin, and may 
cause adverse health effects if ingested, such as stomach discomfort. Do not use the tap water 
for drinking (including making formulas or juices), brushing teeth, making ice, food preparation, 
cooking and bathing until further notice. Use of the tap water for sanitary purposes (flushing 
toilets) is the only acceptable use during this timeframe. 

Bottled water is being provided for potable use at the following locations: Main Office 

We will inform you when the disinfection procedure is completed. 

For more information please contact Don Race at (908)534-2859 

This notice is being sent to you by Readington Middle School, PWSID No. NJ1022379 

Date Issued: 1/24/2020 


